
 

 

                                                                                              

 

                                                                           November 11, 2023 

                                                                                      

Steel Products, Inc. 

Attn:  Maureen Murphy 

4724 Arcadia Drive – Suite 150 

Frederick, MD 21703 

 

 

Dear Sirs: 

 

RE:  Award Notification –9096.9, Additional Corridor and Athletic Lockers for  

       Various Facilities  

 

This is the official notification of your award as it relates to the above referenced bid. This 

is the notice of award.  Delivery of product or service shall not begin until you receive an 

official order, signed by the director of Division of Procurement.  

 

The contract shall consist of the solicitation, your complete bid response, and any subsequent  

correspondence. Please view the attached summary of contracts.   

 

Please contact Laly Bowers at Laly_A_Bowers@mcpsmd.org in the Division of 

Procurement if you need additional information.   

 

Thank you for your interest in Montgomery County Public Schools.   

  

 

 

                Sincerely,  

 Laly Bowers 
 Eulalia (Laly) Bowers, Buyer II 

 Office of Finance 

 Division of Procurement 

 

 

LAB: sam 

Copy to: Bid File 
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